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March has flown by! The weather
has been so nice out. We would like
to get our infants outside when
weather permits. If you could please
bring in a spring jacket for your child
to keep in their cubby that would be
great!  That way we can go out if
weather and time permits.
In April we will be talking about
spring animal babies, farm animals,
birds and spring.

Miss Carla, Miss Courtney and 
Miss Xin
 

Hello Ducky Families!
We hope you all enjoy your spring
break however you are spending it.  
In April, we will continue looking after
our plants. We will also finish up our
Easter unit as well as learn about
opposites, music and our five senses.
Blessings to you all,

Mr. Sean, Miss Nikki and Miss Naomi
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April 1st-5th     Spring Break-No Preschool
and Kindergarten/Fall 5's
Full Day childcare and Extended
Care(school-age) are available April 1-5
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CLASSROOM NEWS

It was wonderful to visit with parents to talk
about the children at our classroom
Parent/Teacher conferences.  Thank you for
coming in to visit.
In the month of April we will continue to talk
about Holy Week/Easter- Jesus death and
resurrection and the great sacrifice Jesus
made for us and the love He has for us.
Earth day-Taking care of the gifts God has
given us in the Earth and Signs of Spring and
Manners.

Blessings, Mrs. Limmel

*TUESDAY CHAPEL OFFERINGS WILL BE
GOING TO PEOPLE IN NEED FUND HERE

AT OUR SAVIOR LUTHERAN CHURCH

*REMINDER PLEASE HAVE YOUR CHILD
OR HELP YOUR CHILD WASH THEIR

HANDS BEFORE ENTERING THE
CLASSROOM.  WE WOULD REALLY

APPRECIATE IT. WE WANT TO MINIMIZE
THE GERMS COMING INTO  

CLASSROOMS.  THANK YOU!

*CHECK US OUT ON FACEBOOK UNDER
OUR SAVIOR SCHOOL, EXCELSIOR

I pray everyone had a wonderful Easter. What
a blessing it is to have our salvation because
of Jesus’ sacrifice.
During April the Whales will be learning about
plants, insects and weather.  We will also be
learning about how Jesus showed himself to
friends and then ascended and the coming of
the Holy Spirit.
Our letters for the month of April will be Pp, Ii,
Kk, and Rr. 

                                          Miss Marion, Miss Lisa,
                                          Miss Laura, & Miss Ally

                       Morning Class
The Lambs welcomed 3 new friends to our
classroom, Knox, Thor and Luca!
We love singing our new song Peanut Butter!
We have also been busy practicing our songs for
our spring concert
                                       
Miss Jenn and Miss Vicki

                      Afternoon Class
Hello Afternoon Cool Cats and Families,
We have been learning about Easter’s true
meaning, and also we look forward to learning
about Easter Monday and what Jesus did after He
rose from the dead. We will also be celebrating all
things Springtime and flowers! 
Thank You all so much for supporting me while
Esme was in the hospital.  All the messages and
gifts you sent our way will never be forgotten.
He is Risen indeed! Alleluia!
Miss HillieRe and Miss Lena    
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